Theresa Brown |

From: Katrina Martin [martin-] -

Sent: 19 March 2002 15:46
To: Theresa Brown
Subject: RACHEL FERGUSON - INQ T50/9/15

I refer to the above and to your letter dated 6 March 2002 and acknowledge,
with thanks, safe receipt of the following medical records:-

One set of original Altnagelvin Hospital case notes.

Yours sincerely

for Legal Assistant
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